## Stewart, April

From:

Office, Clerks

To:

Ross-Siegel, Simon

Subject:

RE: [External Email] \*\*\*Potentially Unsafe Links\*\*\* Re: [External Email] RE: AT or

community development meetings. Hubbards streetscape project.

HALIFAX REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

From: Ross-Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 8:39 AM To: Office, Clerks < clerks@halifax.ca>

Subject: FW: [External Email] \*\*\*Potentially Unsafe Links\*\*\* Re: [External Email] RE: AT or community development

meetings. Hubbards streetscape project.

From: Melanie McIvor <

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 10:46 PM

To: Office, Clerks < clerks@halifax.ca>

Cc: MacIsaac, David <macisad@halifax.ca>; Whitman, Matt <whitmam@halifax.ca>; Hill, Quentin <hillq@Halifax.CA>; Backos, Megan <backosm@halifax.ca>; Ross-Siegel, Simon <rosssis@halifax.ca>; Rai, Phoebe <smithph@halifax.ca>;

Matthew Morash <

Subject: [External Email] \*\*\*Potentially Unsafe Links\*\*\* Re: [External Email] RE: AT or community development

meetings. Hubbards streetscape project.

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

**Hubbards Streetscape Project Presentation Request** 

This email is to officially request a presentation opportunity for the Hubbards Streetscape Project. The committee would like to present to the Active transportation Advisory Committee and/or the Transportation Standing Committee. I understand that these committees are not meeting in person currently but I am able to meet virtually and would appreciate any opportunity. My counterpart in this endeavour is from the Chester Municipality side of our community and has already presented at the Municipality of Chester, so I am really hoping to do the same in HRM. We are currently scheduled to meet with Mayor Mike Savage next week but feel presenting to these committees is key to the success of this project. We are moving forward as "one Hubbards" although we are divided by a county line and are looking for equal opportunity in both Chester and HRM. The mission of our project is to advocate for, plan, and deliver on a safer community in Hubbards. Our focus is on integrating sidewalks, crosswalks, and/or widening of roadway shoulders so that our friends, family, and vacationers of all ages can enjoy our area as an active living community. Our presentation would aim to explain our project, the impact it would have on our community, the progress thus far, the direction we are headed, and create any connections needed to further the objectives of this project.

More information regarding the project can be found at www.onehubbards.org.

Looking forward to hearing from you, Sincerely, Melanie McIvor

Co-Chair Hubbards Streetscape Project

On Mon, Aug 17, 2020 at 10:07 AM Rai, Phoebe <smithph@halifax.ca> wrote: